
From: Kelly Reid
To: Kelly Reid
Subject: FW: HRB product approval
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 3:09:12 PM

From: Robert Green <rdgreencontractor@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 9:29 AM
To: Kelly Reid <kreid@orcity.org>
Subject: Re: HRB product approval
 
Hi Kelly,
Since enquiry for roofing needs to happen at next HRB meeting I would like to request also to add a 2x4
skylight to get more light over the stairs. The location is marked on the roof in the photos which were
taken at 4th and Miller intersection (the only place it could’ve seen).
Thanks - Dave
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Sent from my iPhone

 


